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SPARE CLOTHES FOR RECEPTION 
We're really running low on spare clothes for the 
children after they have had an accident. If you 
have any Year 1 and Year 2 sized clothes 
including P.E. Kits (joggers, leggings etc.) we 
would really appreciate it if you could send them 
into school for the Reception team.  
 

SCHOOL OF NATURE 
We have been awarded a `School of Nature` 
certificate for Reception children taking part in 
the RSPBs Big Schools’ Birdwatch 2025. Next we 
will be working towards the RSPB Wild 
Challenge award, which involves helping wildlife 
and exploring nature.  
 

WIDER CURRICULUM  
It has been a busy few weeks in school at the 
start of this year, with lots of events happening 
outside of normal lessons, which enhance our 
curriculum for the children. GetAHead have led 
Circus Skills sessions with some classes. Mrs 
Skateboard aka Eleanor has led skateboarding or 
scootering skills with some classes. As part of 
inter-faith week children have met visitors from 
a range of faiths to develop their understanding 
and respect for other faiths. All the Spring term 
clubs are underway – with lots of great things 
happening for fitness, music and creative 
opportunities. We also have had our curriculum 
WOW days for Year 5 and 6 linked to their topic 
of Ancient Maya, Year 3 and 4 linked to their 
topic on weather and climate and Reception are 
celebrating Chinese New Year today.  All to bring 
the children’s learning to life. 
 

PARENTING CLINICS 
Anisha Lewis positive parenting clinics are 
offering a free session on February 11th at 
12.30pm focusing on screen time. The session 
lasts 30 mins and can be booked at  
https://anisalewis.as.me/theclinic 

HEADLICE 
We have had a small number of headlice cases 
reported to school this week. While this is a 
common occurrence in schools, it's important 
that we work together to address it promptly. 
We kindly ask that you check your child's hair 
regularly and treat any cases immediately. 
Remember, early detection and treatment are 
key to preventing the spread. If you need any 
advice or support, please don't hesitate to 
contact our school office. 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping us 
maintain a healthy learning environment for all 
our children. 
 
STATUTORY ASSESSMENTS 
Year 1 children sit their national phonics 
screening tests w/c Monday 9th June 2025.  
Year 4 children sit their national multiplication 
tests between Monday 2nd June and Friday 13th 
June 2025.   
Year 6 children sit their statutory assessments 
w/c Monday 12th May 2025. 
Children must be in school for these statutory 
tests, please ensure they are.  
 
YEAR 6 PARENT MEETINGS 
Year 6 parent meetings will be held in March to 
ensure parents are informed on how to support 
their children in preparation for Year 6 SATS.  
Class 6LG – Thursday 13th March from 12.30pm 
to 6.00pm. 
Class 5/6SM – Thursday 20th March from 1.30pm 
to 5.30pm.  
Please log into school cloud below to book an 
appointment slot. 
https://stpandstp.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
Parent meeting for Y1 – Y5 will take place in May 
and further details will be sent out nearer the 
time. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date and Time Event 

Tuesday 4th February Y1 and Y2 WOW day  

Tuesday 11th February Safer Internet Day 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February Children return to school  

Tuesday 25th February Rand Farm 2HE 

Wednesday 26th February Rand Farm 1/2SV 

Thursday 27th February Rand Farm 1MC 

Thursday 6th March Year 6 Careers Event Doncaster 

Wednesday 12th March Y3 and Y4 trip to Eureka 

Thursday 13th March 6LG Parent meetings 

Thursday 13th March 1MC striking and fielding trip  

Thursday 20th March 5/6SM Year 6s only Parent meetings 

Tuesday 25th March Last Year 4 Swimming session  

Thursday 3rd April  Reception trip to Woodside Wildlife Park  

Friday 4th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 4th April Reports to parents 

Wednesday 23rd April Children return to school 

Monday 5th May School closed May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May Year 6 SATS 

Friday 23rd May Break-up for May half term 

Monday 2nd June  Children return to school 

Wednesday 4th June – Friday 6th June Year 5 and Year 6 Residential to Whitby 

Friday 18th July School closes for the summer 
 

ATTENDANCE 
We are committed to providing high quality education for all our children. In order for a child to reach their full 
potential, we expect a high level of school attendance. Holidays in term time are unauthorised, unless in exceptional 
circumstances and referred to the Education Inclusion Service, who may issue a Penalty Notice.  
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Free school meals are offered to children of families who receive one of the following: Universal Credit with an 
annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, Income Support, Income-based Job Seekers Allowance, 
Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, 
The guarantee element of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190.  To apply follow the link below:  https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-
food-and-free-school-meals/ 
 

UNIFORM 
We have surplus amounts of school uniform, which we will have available on Friday Coffee Mornings or alternatively 
you can contact Mrs Elvin at school via phone on the email below and she can help with providing uniform if needed. 
Please contact us if you are in need – we are here to help.  

https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-food-and-free-school-meals/
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